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Subject Civil Rules Hearing in Washington, DC

I would like to comment on the proposed changes to Rule 56 in
Washington, DC on November 17.  

I may appear individually or on behalf of our bar
organization,Metropolitan Washington Employment Lawyers Association.

Thank you.  Please contact me with any questions.

Stephen Z. Chertkof
President, Metropolitan Washington Employment Lawyers Association
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Heller, Huron, Chertkof, Lerner, Simon & Salzman, PLLC
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